
 

TO:  FAMILIES OF STUDENTS IN K – 5TH GRADE  

FROM:  DEBRA MAURIZIO, ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL  

SUBJECT:  LABOR DAY HOLIDAY & OPEN HOUSE  

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 2, 2021 

CC:  GINNY HUNT, SUPERINTENDENT 

 

Just a quick reminder regarding the upcoming holiday. 

 School will not be in session on Monday, September 6th due to the Labor Day holiday.   

 School will resume at the regularly scheduled time on Tuesday, September 7th.   

 

In addition, all families of students in K-5th Grade are invited to attend our: 

 Elementary Open House on Thursday, September 9th from 5:00 to 7:00 PM.    

This is an excellent opportunity for families to meet the teachers and learn more about the many 
opportunities available this year.  First grade will be sponsoring a Bake Sale and I will be meeting 
with families at 5:00 PM in the new Elementary Gymnasium.  Families will also be able to schedule 
appointments for the first Student Conference Day on Wednesday, November 3rd.   

 
PLEASE REMEMBER: 

Students enters 7:30 AM 
Breakfast starts 7:35 AM 
Breakfast ends 7:50 AM 
Homeroom begins 7:50 AM 
School starts   8:00 AM 
Students tardy  8:10 AM 
Students dismissed 2:45 PM 

 
We look forward to seeing everyone at Open House.  Please enjoy the holiday weekend!  

CLAIRTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL   


